
 
 

Bransgore CE Primary School, Ringwood Road, Bransgore. BH23 8JH 
Telephone:  (01425) 672272 

Registered Charity No. 1026297 
 

Supporting the Village School 

BSA AGM 
Wednesday 9

th
 January 3:30 – SCITT building 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Bransgore School Association (BSA) is your child’s School committee, which is made up of a group of 
parents – just like you!  
 
As a group, the BSA has raised thousands of pounds, which has been spent on equipment and resources to 
benefit each and every child at the School. Our funds are always spent on things to benefit all our children 
across all areas of the school and curriculum.  Recently, we have purchased books for year 6 leavers and 
we’ve been busy raising money for some exciting new changes planned for the playgrounds. 
 
On Wednesday 9th January we would like to invite you to our AGM, from 3:30 in the SCITT building. If you 
could spare us up to 30 minutes of your time we would be extremely grateful (children are welcome to 
attend). By coming to the AGM you are showing your support to the School and BSA. In order for the AGM 
to go ahead we need to have a good parent representation: however, it does not mean that you will be 
given a job on the committee, unless of course you’d like one!  There will also be an opportunity for you to 
very informally write down any ideas they have for events and/or fundraising ideas.   
 
We really do need your help. This is a really exciting time to join us and become a part of our next new 
fundraising project. I’m sure you’ll have noticed that the playground areas are looking a bit tired and we 
would love to help give the School the funds they need to create some amazing play areas in both 
playgrounds. You don’t need to have a massive involvement, but if you can take on a job: like, helping at a 
disco or on a stall it really does make a real difference and it helps increase the funds we’re able to give to 
the School.  
 
If you would like to join us for this academic year, we are looking for a Treasurer and General Committee 
members. If you’re interested or would like more information, please email me at: 
bsacommittee@hotmail.com or please feel free to leave your contact details at the school office and I will 
get back to you. 
 
 
Please come and show your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Suzanne Darlington 
BSA Chairperson 
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